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Miller, Danelle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 9:11 AM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0KmYBQ:ref ]

We are VERY much in favor of this project going through. It will mean so much for the future generations to 
have clean energy for their use. We need to use the wind & sun, God given FREE power. Thank you. 
 
Janet Featheringill 
Attica, Ohio 
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0KmYBQ:ref 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

7/23/2019 9:17:26 AM

in

Case No(s). 18-0488-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing Staff.
electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing


